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Michael Barone says it is time to throw out the old electoral
maps, and he should know. Many people have called him the most
knowledgeable person in U.S. politics. He is the co-author of
the Almanac of American Politics. He has been watching the
electoral scene for decades and sees some significant shifts.

The old map with red states and blue states served us well for
the  last  two  presidential  elections,  but  there  is  good
evidence that it is now out-of-date. In 2000 and 2004, the
Republicans  nominated  the  same  man,  and  the  Democrats
nominated men with similar views and backgrounds. All of that
has changed in 2008.

This time the Republicans will probably nominate John McCain,
and the Democrats will probably nominate Barack Obama. There
is always the possibility of a change between now and the
convention, but that is unlikely. If these two men are the
nominees, it changes everything.

It is clear that some of the states that went Democratic in
2004 are available to John McCain. And it is also clear that
some of the states that went Republican that same year are
possibilities for Barack Obama. And let’s not forget the surge
of  new  voters  coming  into  the  electoral  process  that  are
potentially available to either candidate.

The potential changes in the electorate shouldn’t surprise us.
Twenty years ago it seemed like Republicans had a lock on the
presidency while the Democrats had a lock on the House of
Representatives.  At  the  time  it  seemed  reasonable  since
Republicans  had  won  five  of  the  last  six  presidential
elections, and Democrats had held the House for thirty-six
years. But in 1992, Bill Clinton was elected president. Two
years later, the Republicans won the House. Electoral trends
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change, sometimes quickly.

It looks to me that it is time to throw out the maps, and it
may be time for the candidates to rethink their strategy and
not write off states lost by their party’s nominee four or
eight years ago. It’s a new day.
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